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Sorry folks, the Boss is on holiday so I thought I’d step in and waffle for a bit which I 
thought would be slightly more interesting than a blank page. But I’ll let you be the judge!  
 
But don’t worry, he’ll be back in time for the next Newsletter.  
 
Well we had a lovely time at the Christmas Get-Together at The Staddy, all the mulled 
wine was drunk and the mince pies that were left over went to the food bank.  
 
The raffle was drawn and I’m embarrassed to say that I won the first prize….now, I 
would normally have said to pull out another ticket instead of mine….but the quilt is so 
beautiful and I really wanted it!! So sorry to everyone else who also wanted it!  
 
By the time you get this Newsletter we will be in the New Year, we will have eaten, drunk 
and been merry over Christmas and now preparing for the New Year and our 
resolutions….I wonder how many will be kept?  
 
Hopefully the New Year will be an improvement on the last year, it wasn’t dire, but it 
could have been better, so everybody please cross your fingers and make a wish!  
 
Well I think that’s enough waffle from me so I’ll take this opportunity on behalf of all the 
Committee to wish you all a very happy, healthy and prosperous New Year! 
 
 
 

 


